
Dear Second Grader,
We are so happy that you will be one of our students

this year! We have an exciting year planned for you! Please
bring the following supplies on the first day of school:

STUDENT SUPPLIES:
1 pair SCISSORS (metal blunt tip)

4 thin EXPO MARKERS
WHITEBOARD ERASER
2 small PENCIL SHARPENERS
1 PENCIL POUCH or BAG with zipper
3 FOLDERS with bottom pockets
HEADPHONES (in a name-labeled slider baggie)
BACKPACK (no wheels permitted due to safety concerns)

Please bring a healthy SNACK (nut free) to school each
day. Wear SNEAKERS on PE days. Enjoy your summer! 🌞
We look forward to seeing you soon!

💙 Second Grade Teachers

We recognize that there are times when fulfilling the requirements of a class list may present a challenge. If a specific item listed
is unavailable, a suitable alternative is acceptable. If you have questions, please contact the main office at 399-9141, ext. 1083500.


